M,W,F Preschool 3’s
April Newsletter

We concluded our unit on Community Helpers in March learning about the brave
men and women that are Police Officers! A silly Leprechaun also made a visit to our
school on Saint Patrick's day! We had a hunt and followed clues and found his pot of
gold! Our Preschoolers came up with some brilliant ideas to catch a Leprechaun!

We also learned more letters, practiced our math skills, cutting skills and writing our
names!

April Themes:

Spring has sprung and we are excited to see all that's in bloom! We will talk
about the weather, flowers and bees and all about how things grow.

Dinosaurs, Dinosaurs everywhere!! Is it a T-Rex? A Diplocodus? In our Bible
studies this month we will learn about Easter. We will also Celebrate the Week of the
Young Child! Letters XY Z

Important Dates:

4/5 Egg Hunt, parents are welcome to join us on the playground right after drop off at
9:10am Please send in 6 plastic pre-filled eggs by Friday March 31(NO Nuts)

4/5 Chapel

4/07-4/16 Spring Break , return 4/17

4/17-4/21 Week of the Young Child (We have fun events planned for every day this
week! More information to follow)

Looking forward to May:

5/12 Mothers Day Tea in our classroom. This event is open to one special guest, Mom,
Grandmom, Aunt, Nanny, or Friend

5/18 Field Trip to Storybook Land!

5/31 End of Year Family Picnic

Happy Spring!
Mrs. Muhlischlegel and Mrs. Clark



